
 

 

Mr Andrew Hartley 

cordially invites you to attend a 

Parents’ Forum 

Wednesday 30 March 2022, 6pm – 7pm  

at Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 

 

Topic of discussion: 

MCAS Parent App – your thoughts on our new app. 
What makes a good transition from Year 6 to Year 7? 

Summer uniform - MECE introducing shorts, your thoughts? 
 

Please let us know if you would like to attend by clicking on the link below and completing the form by Friday 25 March. 

 Book here 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9ABl7UICaGVHs5xHA0_4KGBUMkVONTExUlJISUhOVjhFOUxUOTYzMlc1Ri4u

